
Meeting Notice 

Hooksett Planning Board 

 

General Electric Aviation Site Walk 

 

Saturday, December 13, 2014 

8:00 AM 

Industrial Park Drive, Hooksett 

 
There is a site visit scheduled at GE by the Zoning Board pertaining to a Special 

Exception request for wetlands impacts related to their proposed facility expansion and 

subsequent discontinuance of Industrial Park Drive.  

 

The Zoning Board has invited the Planning Board to attend. This posting is in the event 

that a quorum of the Planning Board is present. 

 

For questions and more information, please contact the Community Development 

Department at 268-0279, or e-mail CCronin@hooksett.org.  


